
Walk-in session and Linck Pavilion presentation

You are very welcome to join a walk-in session on May 22, 2025, at the square 
near Humperdincklaan/Karel de Grotelaan. Between 5:30 PM and 7:00 PM, 
Woonbedrijf and Heijmans will be there to answer your questions.

We will also show the plans for the Linck Pavilion. This temporary pavilion will 
be placed on the square during the groundworks and building of the new project 
INCK. Woonbedrijf and Gemeente Eindhoven are building this pavilion so that 
Stichting Blaarthem and other local groups can meet, organize events, and talk 
with neighbors.

INCK is the name of the new building. It refers to the history of this place. For 
many years, two schools were here — including the Grafisch Lyceum — in the 
Blaarthem neighborhood. It was a place of creativity — and it will be again. INCK is 
about connection, and about mixing people and purposes. Living and activities go 
together here, like ink on a colorful palette.

The name LINCK is a playful reference to INCK. It also shows the teamwork 
between all the groups that will use the pavilion.

Demolition and site preparation

The last phase of the demolition is now finished. The old building materials were 
crushed using special equipment. This crushed stone will be reused to make 
parts of the ground firm during construction. In the coming weeks, no heavy work 
will happen. New activities will begin in autumn, when the land will be prepared 
for building. This includes cutting some trees, installing a sewer system, and 
connecting it to the existing system, for example in Humperdincklaan. We will 
share more information about this later.

Environmental Permit 

On April 4, 2025, Gemeente Eindhoven decided to grant the environmental permit 
for the project. There is a six-week objection period, starting the day after the 
decision was sent by the municipality. The permit becomes final after these six 
weeks — or after any objection or legal appeal has been handled.

The BouwApp

The BouwApp is a platform where we share important and practical information 
about building projects like INCK with the neighborhood. Very soon, you will also 
be able to follow the INCK project in the BouwApp! With this app, we keep you 
informed and involved in the project. Download the BouwApp now:

Contact

Do you have a question or would you like to say something about INCK?  
Please contact us at info@inck-eindhoven.nl.  
You can also contact us with concerns.
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